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Minutes of Henfynyw Community Council 

meeting held at Llwyncelyn Memorial Hall 

on 14th February 2017 at 7.30 pm 

Present: Councillors Carys Morgan (Vice-Chairman), Gerallt Davies,  

Ruby Williams, Eiddwen Merritt, Wyn Evans, Garym Roberts and 

Jocelyn Andrew. 

Also present: County Councillor John Lumley and the Clerk. 

Apologies: Councillors Wyn Jones (Chairman) and Barry Owen. 

Disclosure of personal and prejudicial interests: 
None. 

Confirmation of last month’s meeting: 
It was resolved to approve the minutes of the monthly meeting held 
in January and were signed as being correct by the Vice-Chairman. 
Development to Bargoed Farm 
Several residents from Llwyncelyn attended the meeting to voice 
their concerns regarding the development of a caravan site, farm 
shop and cottages at Bargoed Farm. It was decided that the clerk 
should write and ask the Planning Departement for a thorough 
clarification of the conditions. 
Payment of invoice: 
Membership of One Voice Wales - £146.00. 
Planning matters: 
None. 
Review of the Electoral arrangements for the County of Ceredigion 
A letter was read to inform of the Local Democracy and Boundary 
Commission for Wales are to review the electoral arrangements for 
the County of Ceredigion with a view to consider the proposals for 
future arrangements. This review will be from the 26th January to the 
19th April 2017. 
Application for money 
It was decided that applications will be considered in the March 
meeting. 
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Any Other Business: 
Names of members attending the dinner were given to the clerk. 
  
The meeting finished at 8.50. 
 
The next meeting will be on the 14th of March. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


